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GOVERNMENT for NSW

Ms Angela Jeffery
Project Director

Health Infrastructure

PO Box 1060

North Sydney NSW 2059

Dear Ms Jeffery
SSD 8647 Hornsby Ku-ring-gai Hospital Redevelopment Stage 2 - SEARs

Thank you for your letter dated 13 September 2017 regarding the Secretary’s Environmental
Assessment Requirements (SEARSs) issued by the Department of Planning and Environment.

Transport for NSW (TfNSW) advises no further comment in regard to the SEARs and welcomes
further consultation should it be required in the course of preparing the traffic and transport
impact assessment for the Environmental Impact Statement.

If you require further clarification regarding this matter, please contact Billy Yung, Senior
Transport Planner on 8202 3291 or via email at Billy.Yung@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
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